
Come learn about the basics of starting a pollinator garden at The Burlington

Public Library on Tuesday April 23 from 6:30-8:00PM.

No registration required / come as you are

The Burlington Land Trust’s Pollinator Pathway program has teamed up with Larson’s

Garden Center to offer an insightful evening talk around why to consider having a

pollinator friendly garden and how to go about it. We will have a sampling of plants to look

at. You will leave better informed and aware of resources available to enable you to help

beautify your property and our town!


